BISHOPTHORPE,

June 8th, 1926.

Dear Mr. Lazlo,

I thank you for your letter of June 9th. I am glad to hear that the portraitais now completed and only awaits these final arrangements. I wish I could see it on the 28th as you kindly suggest. But I fear I have to leave London for York on that day. I have just arranged with Canon Partridge that the Unveiling of the portrait and its presentation to the Church House will take place at 9.p.m. on Thursday July 8th at the Church House Westminster. I am most grateful to you for all the interest you have taken in this picture.

Yours very sincerely, Ouroth.